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Comments: I am submitting comment to say I am against the Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster #56985.

The Cibola National Forest and the Sandia Mountains are sacred. The environmental impact of building a

coaster, adding a concession building, as well as all the traffic would be detrimental to the area, both the flora

and fauna. If there were a way to increase multi seasonal use, I would suggest better trail care, in regards to

litter, and better or increased facility maintenance, in regards to picnic, camp and bathroom sites. Perhaps

educational camps or hikes could be offered. While a coaster sounds fun, to put one on the side of our mountains

rather than in a city would be a huge mistake. Not to mention all the traffic would decrease the quality of life of

those who live in the surrounding area, who chose to live in the quiet mountain side. Thank you, and please take

my comment into serious consideration.


